
Transparency  International
will publish the CPI 2019 on
January 23, 2020

Transparency International (TI) will publish the Corruption
Perception Index (CPI) 2019 on Thursday, January 23, 2020 at
6:01 am Berlin time (12:01 pm Hanoi time). We invite you to
visit  TT’s  website  and  Facebook  at  this  time  for  updated
information.

This year’s CPI ranks 180 countries and territories based on a
perception of corruption in the public sector.

The  index  uses  database  from  13  independent  international
surveys of opinions and assessments of experts and business
people on corruption in the public sector.
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The CPI is the leading index in assessing corruption in the
public sector, providing a relatively general picture of the
level  of  corruption  by  ranking  countries  and  territories
around the world.

For more details, please refer to the article on CPI 2018
HERE.
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